
 

IMPORTANT 
Please do not bring dogs onto Nursery grounds. Although we do have a 

nursery dog, Ebony is the only dog covered by our in-

surance. Thank you  

 

Once again mobile phones cannot be used on nursery 

grounds. We need to safeguard our children, not only 

are they a camera, but if you are on the phone your at-

tention is not on your child. 

 

If you are thinking of buying spring/summer shoes for your child, 

please consider whether they can be independent when putting them 

on. Velcro is always good. We try to discourage ‘crocs’, they are difficult 

to climb and run  safely in. 

  
This Friday is 
our Easter egg 
hunt.  
 
 

Some of our children will be 
leaving Preschool for Nursery 
after the Easter holidays, we 
hope they enjoyed their learn-
ing journey with us and 
we will miss them. 
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A BIG THANK YOU! 

To all the Friends of York Road that 

organized the  Cake sale and the 

Toy sale last  Friday, thank you for 

all your support to York Road.  

We shall inform you on our next 

newsletter of how much was raised. 

If you brought in a container for the 

cake sale, it can be collected from 

the front entrance. 

Spring Holiday Amnesty! 

If your child has brought home any 

nursery bits and bobs—shiny 

stones, marbles, jigsaw pieces, etc. 

Please bring them in and give them 

to your child’s class teacher  - We 

will be very pleased to get them 

back! 

  
  
Easter Break 4th  - 18th 

Back to school 19th April 

Diary Dates 

 FOYR Spring/Easter Parade -1st April 22 at 11.30am 
All Welcome 

Friends of York Road are inviting our children to take part in 
a Easter bonnet parade this Friday 1st April. We will need 
your help to craft the bonnet's or hat's at home, anything 
goes and can be as simple or magnificent as you would like, 
find some inspiration here: 

 https://www.pinterest.co.uk/pin/764134261786585763/ 
https://www.madeformums.com/toddler-and-preschool/5-
easy-last-minute-easter-bonnets/ 
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/t-au-t2-t-1280-easter-hat-
templates-activity-sheet 
  
For the parade, we would love a voluntary donation of £1 for 
each child to help raise funds for our school and would like 
to invite you all to come at 11.30am to see the children 
showcase their bonnets. The raffle will also be drawn then.  
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